
MAHONE MIDDLE SCHOOL  

Join us for Parent Gear up! 

 

If you are a NEW parent to Middle School, please come to one of the 

sessions below.  Parents will get a chance to meet other parents, 

tour the building, learn how to read their child’s schedule, house 

information, policies, lunchroom operations, review the online 

resources (Infinite Campus, mylunchbox.com), and ask questions 

related to the upcoming school year. It is highly recommended that 

all “First-Time to Middle School Parents” attend so that the transition 

from grade school to middle school will be a positive one. 

 

These sessions are for parents only, as students have their own 

sessions that are geared more for their needs as a student. 

 

Sessions Available: 

 

 Monday, August 21, 2023  4:00 – 5:30 pm 

 

 Tuesday, August 22, 2023  5:30 – 7:00 pm 

 

 Wednesday, August 23, 2023 1:00 – 3:00 pm 

 

**No sign up needed – just show up to any session that works for 

you! 


